
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date:  November 8, 2023

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:      ECC Furniture Purchase

 
I am requesting that the Early Childhood Center furniture purchase from the 
Bond Fund be placed on the agenda for the November 13, 2023, Committee of 
the Whole meeting. The Bond Team is recommending the purchase of this 
furniture from Interior Environments, KI Direct, Lakeshore, NBS Commercial 
Interiors, Demco, Great Lakes Furniture Supply, School Health and Kaplan 
Education in the total amount not to exceed $616,500.00, which includes a 5% 
contingency. The great variety of furniture being recommended for purchase will 
be utilized in the new Early Childhood Center. Jessica Walter from TMP 
Architects will join us at the meeting to present to the Board the furniture pieces 
and where in the new ECC building many will be placed. 

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you.
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